
January 19, 2011 

Comments from Jamaica on the Approval-by-mail of PPCR Funding: Regional Track - 

Caribbean Pilot Program: Proposal for Phase 1 Funding 

 

 

Patricia Bliss-Guest 

Program Manager 

CIF Administrative Unit 

 

With reference to your communication of 5 January 2011, I hereby convey my approval of the 

proposal for funding of the PPCR Phase 1 activities of the Caribbean Regional Track of the 

Caribbean pilot programme. 
  

Regards, 

  

Vilma McNish 

Multilateral Affairs  

Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade 


